



Dear Evergreen Resident

6 February 2018

CAPE TOWN WATER CRISIS

You will already have seen the attached message from DA leader Mmusi Maimane. We are not favouring the DA in distributing it, but want to reinforce the message as strongly and urgently as possible.

Up until now our Evergreen villages have been using in excess of 87 litres per person per day (pp/pd). As you know since 1 February 2018 the City has introduced Level 6b restrictions, which require that we all use less than 50 litres pp/pd. This quota relates to the number of persons living in a dwelling unit and includes water use by visitors and others in your home. In other words, a two person household must endeavour to use a maximum of 100 litres per day.

I am therefore making an urgent appeal to all of our residents to reduce water consumption radically so that we comply with level 6b. If we cannot reduce our consumption in the villagers we will have to consider water limiting devices. We are determined to support our residents through this crisis and prevent the need for anyone to stand in the City's water collection points if Day Zero arrives, but to do so we require everyone's cooperation. This is a crisis and Evergreen management is taking it very seriously.

As far as the common areas are concerned our village managers are taking the necessary action to reduce consumption.

I request that you read Mmusi's message and that each of us takes steps today to comply.

Kind regards

Arthur Crise

Chief Executive Officer